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Dear parents and carers,

| would like to thank you for your support for the school over this term. As you can imagine,
while preparing to split the school over two sites, the school is extremely busy and we really
appreciate your patience.

| would like to wish you all a very happy holiday. See you on 18th April at 8.45.

Best wishes
Liz Hayward,
Headteacher

Kingsgate Primary School Newsletter

Thursday 30th March 2017

After school clubs

After school clubs will start next term in the week beginning 24th April.
The last after school club will take place on Friday 14th July.

There will be no clubs in the week beginning the 17th July.

Facebook and social media workshop
All parents and carers on Wednesday 19th April from 9am -10am in the family room.

Games workshop
KS1 parents and carers on Wednesday 26th April from 9am -10am in the family room.
KS2 parents and carers on Wednesday 17th May from 9am-10am in the family room.

Online safety workshop
All parents and carers on Thursday 11th May from 9am -10am in the family room.

English class level 1 &2
Will move from Tuesday mornings to Monday mornings next term.

Get into learning workshops
Every Friday from 9am -11am, registration is on 21st April, all welcome.

Attendance

Please be aware that if you take your child out of school during term time without the writ-
ten permission of the Headteacher, you may receive a fine from the Local Authority and this
will remain on your child’s school record.

School Council
Road safety

The school councillors met with Camden Road Safety Officer and Camden Travel Plan Officer to
start drawing up an action plan to get the school involved in this important issue in the com-
munity.

Liddell Road - Lower School Open Day

If your child is currently in Reception or in Y1 they will be going to our lovely brand new
school building in West Hampstead in September. We would like to invite you to an Open
Day for you to have a look around. It will be on Thursday 20th July. Current Reception
parents and carers will be able to look around in the morning and current Y1 parents in the
afternoon. You will be able to book a place to attend Open Day at the office from 5th June.




Summer term trips 1° half term

2" half term trips on website

27/04/2017 10 Nursery Children Sainsbury's
04/05/2017 10 Nursery Children Sainsbury's
08/05/2017 Y4 Oak City Learning Centre
08/05/2017 Y4 Sycamore City Learning Centre
09/05/2017 Y1 Bramble Camley Street
11/05/2017 Y1 Brair Camley Street
11/05/2017 10 Nursery Children Kentish Town City Farm
12/05/2017 10 Nursery Children Kentish Town City Farm
12/05/2017 Y4 Plum City Learning Centre
12/05/2017 16 Y3-Y6 Linford Christie Stadium
16/05/2017 Y1 Cherry Camley Street
18/05/2017 10 Nursery Children Sainsbury's
18/05/2017 Y6 Lime Coram Fields
18/05/2017 Y6 Tamarisk Coram Fields
18/05/2017 Y3 Mulberry London Zoo
19/05/2017 Y3 Plane London Zoo
19/05/2017 Y3 Peach London Zoo
22/05/2017 Y6 Tamarisk Hampstead Heath
22/05/2017 Y6 Lime Hampstead Heath
23/05/2017 Y1 Pear Camley Street
24/05/2017 Rec Elm V&A
24/05/2017 Rec Apple V&A
25/05/2015 10 Nursery children Sainsbury's
25/05/2017 Rec Hawthorn V&A
25/05/2015 Rec Laurel V&A

Thank you for coming to our school, Jeremy Strong!
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